GBC iNtegrate & ML Meeting 
February 26, 2010
Minutes

Berg Hall Conference Room  from 2-3pm
Present:  Scott Nielsen, Lora McCarty, Jan King, Tony Villalobos, Sonja Sibert, Pat Anderson, Anneta Sharples, Laura Smith, Julie Byrnes, Tawny Crum, Jeff Cox, DJ Smith
Update on R25 (room scheduling software) installation – The category and event directories have been set up, and currently working on the room setup.  The interface between R25 and SIS is very technical and DJ will assist.  Bill from TMCC has also offered their assistance.
Academic  Structure  – Upcoming deadlines are March 12th, April 16th and May 1st.  Need consultants help with Academic Org & tree and the career table.  Currently working on decision as to have one career table for both academic and continuing education or have two separate tables.  Alternative Spring semesters from SIS will need to be manually built in PS and there are about 8.  SIS cleanup - the grading scheme needs to be converted and graduation dates in SIS had to be entered into PS manually.  The subject table in PS is similar to the course prefix on TOOK in SIS.

Campus Community for week of 2/8 – Need to have a list of all communications that we have with students, an example of the communications and the timeframe of when they are sent to the students.   Mailed letters in some cases may be sent emails instead of letters going forward.  As of June 1st, all student email accounts will be through gmail.  We need to have a Coordinator for Campus Community for all communications for running batch jobs, etc.
Financial Aid – IDPs started this week.  They will resume the week of March 8th, due to rollovers in SIS.  There may be some travel in April.

Status reports  –  Each module should be doing a weekly status report.  The module reports then role into the GBC weekly status report.  Lora McCarty will send out the template for the status reports.
Other – Cross Module issues with deadlines will keep coming up and sometimes on short notice.   One example is the term setup issue that came up this week.  The naming convention for queries has been determined and can be found in Hyperoffice , GBC iNtegrate, Shared Documents, Query.  A meeting with a representative from each institution will be held on March 3rd to iNtegrate with relation to the budget situation.  Nichole Achey has been hired through the Project office as a student worker to help WNC and GBC on the project.  She is from UNR and will be helping us on the work plan and communications.  There will not be a meeting on 3/5/2010.  The next meeting will be on 3/12/2010 with Nichole Achey attending via IAV.  We will be discussing the work plan.
